
Hurricane Sandy /Mayor’s Message Update November 8th 

 

This is an important message from Mayor James P. Dodd. As of today I am advised that there are 

still 318 customers still without electricity.  They are still projecting to have full service restored 

to the remaining properties in Town by Sunday night, November 11
th.

 . We were advised that the 

date was pushed back due to the nor’easter that hit our area last night.  

For those of you still without power the Town is keeping open the “Warming Center” at Town 

Hall, 37 North Sussex Street through 7pm today. It will close due to the rise in temperatures and 

declining use resulting from power being restored in the majority of the community.  

Finally, I would like express my thanks to all of you for your patience and understanding 

throughout the hurricane and its aftermath. Words cannot express how proud I am of the Town 

of Dover and our residents in how you have handled this situation. I am truly humbled to serve 

as your Mayor. 

 


